
Submitter: Megan Shafer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I am an Oregon voter and wholeheartedly support HB 3075-1. I voted for Measure 

114 and now it’s time to take this one step to get it smoothly implemented this 

session. As a concerned citizen and mother of young children, this is vital to keeping 

our communities safe. Thank you.  


